
 

We would like to offer a very warm 

welcome to our two new members of the 

Governing Body. 

Mrs Erika Taylor will join our Curriculum 

Committee and Mr Ralph Brown will join 

our Finance Committee.  

Welcome to you both. 

 

 

Easyfundraising 

 

Please remember to shop online 

through 
easyfundraising.org.uk/redrowfirstschool  

then select your store.   

Each time you shop you can raise 

much need funds for school.  

Amazon, Asda, ebay,Argos and 

3,300 more online shops. 

Thank you 
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This Week’s Teachers Awards 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

This Week’s Top Table 

 

 

 

Red Row First School Newsletter 

Half Term Break 

School closes next Friday  

9th February and re-opens on 

Monday 19th February at 

8.55am. 
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